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If you have any suggestions please direct them to President: Ron Shultz , Vice President: Ken Jardine, Secretary: Rick Roach, Treasurer: B.J. Connell , or one of the 

Board of Directors: Curtis Darling, Bev Lyon, Rich Korscog, Dan Egbert, Bill Campbell, David Caudill, Paul Thielen  Bill Monts de Oca , Joe Ruth,  Gun Show 

Chairman: Alex Lyakhovetsky, or Immediate Past President: Tom Steffes  

 

Reminder:  Shooting hours 8am-8pm  (as posted on the front gate.) 
   

All members MUST wear ID badges when on the range.  If you observe an infraction, be proactive and 

correct it.  We all are ALL “Range Masters”.   If you see it, STOP IT. 

 
Safety: Targets must be positioned such that bullets impact on range back berms. When calling any firing line HOT or 

COLD all shooters must be notified and respond acknowledgement to the firing line command.     

 

By-Laws:  The By-Laws voted on May 4
th
 have been uploaded to the Club website. 

 

Website: The newsletter is available on the website. The address is lakelandgunclub.com. Go to the member’s page and 

click on “Newsletter” in the menu. That will give you the logon prompt. You must click the box “I am not a Robot” at the 

second login screen. 

 

Pistol:  The next monthly pistol match will be held September10
th
.  The match will begin at 8:30am. 

 

Thursday Night Shotgun League: See the calendar for dates and times. 

 

Sporting Clays: The next Registered Sporting Clays match is scheduled for September 25th. The match will begin at 

10:00am.  

 

Rimfire: Matches will resume in October.  

 

CMP High Power:   Matches resume in October.  

 

Youth Programs: The Programs will resume in October.   

     

 

 

“In my humble opinion, non-cooperation with evil is as much a duty as is cooperation with good.”   
Mahatma Gandhi 1869-1948 


